Board of Directors

Dear Taste of Caring Supporter,

President Jason Byars

Vice President Michelle Wasson

Treasurer Melissa Max

Secretary Darcy Rosales

Rena Bartol

Trista Borgwardt

Mindy Cronin

Dr. Rachel Edelen

Heather Linde

Patsy Robertson

Morgan VonHaden

Melanie Watt

Executive Director

The sixteenth annual Taste of Caring event is scheduled for November 10, 2018 at The Rushmore Hotel in Rapid City. The proceeds donated help support our diabetes family camps, "Kamp for Kids", support groups, and education scholarships. Our camps offer young people the opportunity to meet others who are dealing with the same problems and issues of having diabetes, and provides them with a wider support network in an educational atmosphere. Attendance at camp is provided free to the diabetic child/teen and fees for the participating family members are discounted.

"Taste of Caring" is an evening of fine wine and beer, with a variety of gourmet foods, followed by a charity auction of artwork, crafts and special interest items.

To continue our camps for children/teens with diabetes and many services, we are asking for your support of our auction. Your participation and support is important to its success. Please help in the form of a donation towards the auction or a monetary donation. Please respond at your earliest convenience so we can publicize your support in our invitations and publicity for the event.

Diabetes Incorporated is a non-profit organization described in section 501 (c) (3) by the IRS. Our employee i.d. number is 46-0447755.

We very much appreciate your support of people living with diabetes and hope you can join us at "Taste of Caring" this year!

Sincerely,

Diabetes Incorporated Taste of Caring Committee

(605) 341-1273

diabetesinc@qwestoffice.net